
EMERGENCY  D EPARTMENT

Everyone at MLMC hopes you’ll have a safe and 

happy Holiday season. Should an unfortunate 

occurrence take place, the highly skilled medical 

professionals in the Emergency Department are here 

for you! Our 5-bed Emergency Department underwent 

a facelift in 2014, and now boasts redesigned rooms 

that cater to patient privacy. With 24-hour physician 

coverage and an experienced nursing staff, we have 

what it takes to get you back to caroling in no time!

As the Holiday season approaches, it is important to keep in mind the dangers that are posed by toys and toy 
packaging. According to the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), there were approximately 256,700 
toy-related injuries in 2013! To keep your family from harm this season, follow these safety tips:

1. Check for labels that say “non-toxic”

2. Be sure to adhere to the age recommendations on each item

3. Search for toys with the American Society for Testing and Materials (ASTM) label. These products have met     
    national safety standards

4. Stay up-to-date with recalls. You can do this by visiting the CPSC’s website at cpsc.gov

5. Avoid toys with tiny parts that can become choking hazards for children under 3

6. Examine your child’s toys for any safety hazards (pointy edges, broken pieces)
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WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE ALL 
OF THE NORTHSHORE DOCTORS WILL

NOW BE AT THE CONVENIENT CARE CLINIC
TO MEET YOUR HEALTHCARE NEEDS!

563 MOUNTAIN CITY ROAD

Dr. Ambrous Findley and his staff are pleased 
to announce the relocation of his practice to:

St�rti�� Mo�d�y, J��u�ry 4th
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